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The Town of Cambridge Planning Board held its regular meeting October4, 2018 at the Cambridge Town 

Hall. 

Members present:  Eric Pearson, Leon Barkley, Scott Clark, Judy Leon 

Others present:  Heather Greenawalt Secretary 

Approving of the minutes 

Judy Leon motioned, Seconded by Leon Barkley to approve the minutes from the September 6, 2018 

meeting as mailed. 

  Vote:  Ayes – 4  Noes – 0 

Old Business 

Neither resident on the agenda attended the meeting due to the surveys not being finished.  Both 

residents’ will hopefully be at the November meeting to submit their surveys. 

 

Memorial for Bob Hamilton 

Planning Board brought donations for the Rescue Squad and the Fire Department in memory of Bob 

Hamilton.  It was decided that 2 would be sent to the Rescue Squad and the other two would donate to 

the Fire Department.  The Secretary Heather Greenawalt said that she would take care of the mailing. 

 

Planning Board position  

The Board had a short discussion about the position that was open on the Planning Board.  Planning 

Board Clerk Heather Greenawalt said that would know more after the Town Board Meeting on Monday, 

October 8, 2018.  They would probably advertise for the open position and also for the position that will 

expire December 31, 2018, which will be Eric Pearson’s.  The Clerk said will know more for the next 

Planning Board meeting which is November 1, 2018. 

 

There being no further business before the board, the meeting was moved and carried for adjournment 

at 7:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Heather Greenawalt 

Planning Board Clerk 

 

 

 

 


